Pek/Cons/415/01/2019
Embassy of India
Beijing

Dated: 15 May 2019

Tender Cancellation Notice

Tender for Development of WEB based application for

Non-Standardized Consular Services
invited by Head of Chancery,

Embassy of India, Beijing vide Notice No. Pek/Cons/415/01/2019 dated
28.03.2019, is hereby cancelled due to various queries which were raised, thereby necessitating
revising the scope of work. A revised tender notice will be issued shortly.

etika Srivastava
(Head of Chancery)




